
   

TOWN OF TROY   

BOARD OF SELECTPERSONS MINUTES  

  

The Board of Selectpersons held a special meeting on Tuesday July 29, 2025, at 6:00 

p.m. at the Troy Municipal Office.   

Selectpersons Present: Robert Langlands, Anne Quirion & Gaston Bathalon 

Others Present: Terri Medley, Holly Ross, Renee Falconer, Autumn Columbia, Rodger 

& Kate French, & Sarah Standish, via Zoom. 

 

 

THESE MINUTES ARE UNOFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED.   

1. The Meeting opened at 6:00 PM 
 

2. Robert spoke to everyone about the reason for the meeting.  He 
explained the ongoing complaints the town, village and animal control 
has been receiving from Sarah Standish regarding the dogs belonging 
to Rodger and Kate French. 

 

3. Rodger and Kate explained that they have their dogs to protect their 
livestock.  The dogs all have shock collars.  The Frenchs presented 
working dog certificates for their six dogs, submitted the fee and 
therefore, following Vermont State Statute, have been issued working 
dog registrations by the Town of Troy.   

 

4. Sarah Standish chose to leave the meeting early.  
 

5. The board agreed that at this point the complaints are between the 
two neighbors.   

 
6. The Meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm. 

 
 

 
   

 

  


